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From: On Time Property Management
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: RE: Hearing - 941 Cypress Street
Date: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 3:22:08 PM


Hello Mai,
 
My name is Vadim Komisarchik. I was yesterday at the hearing regarding 941 Cypress st. We passed
the general inspection today and we received certificate of occupancy from city of Saint Paul. Please
forward this information to Marcia, and also ask her to consider this information in her decision for
the vacant building registration.
 
Thanks,
Vadim
 
 


From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings [mailto:LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 8:05 AM
To: 'On Time Property Management'
Subject: RE: Hearing - 941 Cypress Street
 
It will be reviewed today at the Legislative Hearing.  I will let you of Ms. Moermond’s
recommendation.
 
 
 


Mai Vang
Legislative Hearing Coordinator
City Council Offices
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102
Direct: 651-266-8563
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us


 


 
 
 
 


From: On Time Property Management [mailto:vadim@ontimepropertymanagement.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 5:13 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: RE: Hearing - 941 Cypress Street
 
Hello Ms. Moermond,
 
I contacted you a week ago, about 941 Cypress st, and you told me that I’ll get an answer by this
past Monday or Tuesday. Till this day I still did not receive an update about this matter. Please let me
know, what’s going on with this address?
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Regards,
Vadim Komisarchik
Property Manager
On Time Property Management
612.214.0644
 
 
 
 


From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings [mailto:LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us] 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 8:53 AM
To: 'On Time Property Management'
Subject: RE: Hearing - 941 Cypress Street
 
Or sooner like Monday. 
 


From: On Time Property Management [mailto:vadim@ontimepropertymanagement.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 3:02 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Hearing - 941 Cypress Street
 
Hello Ms. Moermond,
 
My name is Vadim Komisarchik. I was at the hearing this week regarding 941 Cypress St. I just
wanted to see if you heard anything from inspector Rich Singerhouse about the citation?
 
Regards,
 
Vadim Komisarchik
Property Manager
On Time Property Management
612.214.0644
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